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Memorandum from M. Villeneuve, Supervisor of Development Charges, J. Cowles, Senior Manager of
Corporate Finance and Investments and C. Millar, Director of Finance and Treasurer dated June 3, 2019
regarding motion 19-G-109 concerning the Development Charge Background Study and Development
Charges By-law and motion 19-G-170 concerning options for providing incentive programs within a
Community Improvement Plan process to Incentivize Development priorities and the 2019 Development
Charge Study Addendum. (Note: Second General Committee Report dated May 27, 2019 motions 19-G-169
and 19-G-170)

File #: TMP-24327, Version: 1

City of Barrie Printed on 5/15/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

